Delran Intermediate School

20 CREEK ROAD
DELRAN, NEW JERSEY 08075

(856) 764-5100

" May 3, 2018

Dear Parents/Guardians of Incoming 3rd Graders:

We are excited to begin planning for the 2018-2019 school year, including welcoming our
Incoming 3rd Graders. To help ease the transition from Millbridge to the Delran Intermediate
School (DIS), there will be a 2nd Grade Student Orientation on May 18th at DIS during the
day. Your child’s teacher will accompany the class. During their visit, our 2nd Graders will
partner with current 3rd Grade students to tour the building, meet staff and experience time in a
3rd Grade classroom.

There will also be an Incoming 3rd Grade Parent Orientation on May 23rd from 7:00-8:00
PM in the DIS Gym in order for parents who are new to DIS to learn about our policies,

programs, and procedures and to also tour the building,

We look forward to greeting our Incoming 3rd Grade students and parents in the weeks ahead.

Sincerely, -/




